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Please reconsider this merger. I no longer have children in school. We moved here 20 years ago because the schools
had the same values as the small parochial schools in Louisville. However, if my children were in school now I
would pull them out and homeschool. What is being considered is not only bad for the children but also bad for the
communities. Please listen to the voices of the parents and don’t allow this merger to damage the children. This is a
tragic mistake.
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